
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Admissions 

 
We are very happy to show any potential new parents and children around school - 
please contact the school office on 01663 763 943 to arrange a visit. 

All applications for places at Brookside Primary School (Reception and in year 
transfers) must be completed online using the Stockport Council Admissions 
Website. Please read the online guidance carefully and ensure that applications are 
made before the appropriate deadline. 

In the summer term we hold meetings for new Reception parents.  We will write to all 
parents of the children who have been allocated places at Brookside inviting them to 
attend. 

If you have any further questions regarding the admission process please feel free to 
contact us by phone or email. 

Stockport Council - Nursery and School Admissions 

 

http://www.stockport.gov.uk/services/education/educationtrainingandemployment/schooladmissions/?view=Standard

